
 

13th December 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

SATS Meeting 2023 
 

In May 2023, all Year 6 children in the country will be taking part in Standard Assessment 
Tests (SATs). We would like the opportunity to meet with you to explain the changes this 
year and to look at how you can support your child leading up to and during the week of 
8th May 2023. 
 
At the meeting, there will be a chance to find out about the timetable and arrangements 
for the week, to sample some of the past test papers and to discuss helpful hints to 
prepare your child for their end-of-year assessments. 
 
You can attend the meeting on Tuesday 10th January 2023 at 2:15 p.m. or on Wednesday 
11th January 2023 at 6:30 p.m. 
 
This is an important meeting in order that your child will be prepared in the best possible 
way. 
 
Mr Carton and Mrs Cornell 
 
 
Please return the permission slip below. 
 

 
To the school office: 
 
I/We will be attending the SATs meeting on Tuesday 10th January 2023 at 2:15 
 
I/We will be attending the SATs meeting on Wednesday 11th January 2023 at 6:30 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………. 
 
Parent of …………………………………..………………  Class ……………………………………………….. 
 


